ATTENTION

AP ITALIAN TEACHERS

Please register today for The College Board’s
Workshop on November 5th in New York.
The new AP course framework, the AP exam, and new
AP resources will be detailed.
http://bit.ly/2AHFAco0

Eligible teachers may apply for a grant from the
Italian Language Foundation.
http://italianlanguagefoundation.org

Please apply today!
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